
                                        

 

 
Mogapinya Primary School visits Embassy of Japan in Botswana 

 

7th August 2017 

Embassy of Japan in Botswana 

 

The Embassy of Japan in Botswana received 70 students and 4 teachers from Mogapinya Primary School, 

Central District on Friday, 28th July 2017 as part of their academic tour. Ambassador Mr. Masahiro Onishi 

expressed that the friendship between Japan and Botswana has prevailed since the Independence. 

Ambassador Onishi stated that he wants to continue being good friends with Batswana.  

 

During this event, the Geographic location of Japan was explained with the help of world atlas demonstration 

by the Ambassador, since most of the pupils had no idea about the exact location of Japan. It was also 

explained that the basic goal of the Embassy of Japan is to maintain and strengthen the friendly relations 

between Botswana and Japan. This goal was explained to be attained through engaging in Cooperation with 

Botswana in the international field, Economic Cooperation, Introducing Botswana to Japanese companies, 

engaging in cultural exchanges, providing Scholarship opportunities, etc. The presentation by the 

Ambassador and the Embassy staff was later followed by watching Japanese Video Topics which was 

mainly showcasing Japanese seasons and cultural activities. There was time for questions & answers after the 

video. At the end, Ambassador taught some basic greetings in Japanese language to pupils and teachers. 

      
 

      


